



Mrs S. Creegan B.Ed (Hons) MA

Headteacher

Ellingham Road

Chessington

Surrey

KT9 2JA

Telephone: 0208 397 3864

office@elp.rbksch.org

July 2016

Dear Ellingham families

I hope this term has been good for you and your family.

There have been many events across the school and I think that they are an excellent reflection of all the positive, happy and rewarding aspects of school life at Ellingham.

Enjoy the summer holidays in sunshine - hopefully!

I am always here, via the school office if needed.

Linda Palmer

Chair of Governors

Stalmer